
 

 

PRODUCT EOL NOTIFICATION 

PRODUCT EOL NOTIFICATION NUMBER: 20210207002 EOL NOTICE DATE: October 20, 2021 
 

To: Bel customers 
 

From: Bel 
 

This notice is to inform you about the below PLC modules that will be going EOL as of December 31st 
2021. 

PRODUCTS AFFECTED: 

Part Numbers 

0804-5000A50 

0804-5000E50 

0804-5000A51 

0804-5000E51 

0804-5000V51 

0804-5000M51 

0804-5000X50 

0804-5000X51 

 
 

The driving factor for this is the upcoming EOL of the INT7400 chip set from Qualcomm. The Last Time 
Buy for the above products will be December 31st 2021 and will be subject to a 30 week lead time 
ARO. 

There will be no direct replacement for the x51 range as the new chipsets do not support MII. Bel are 
looking to replace these modules with the 1200Mbps module range. These modules are currently in the 
final design stages and should be available to sample in Q2’22. 

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support contact.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

206 Van Vorst Street 
Jersey City, NJ 
07302 USA 
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